
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Accept Resignation of Accounting Tech/Deputy Clerk Natalie Santillo 

DATE: August 19, 2024 

 

 

OVERVIEW: 

Our Accounting Tech/Deputy Clerk, Natalie Santillo, has submitted her letter of resignation. 
Natalie is an amazing employee, a great support to the City of St. Francis, and will be greatly 
missed by staff.  

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Accept letter of resignation 

 

Attachments: 

 Letter of resignation - Natalie Santillo 


